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Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:

09/06/2021  12:07:352021/0162/P COMMNT Jane Dyas I live in Tobin Close & completely object to this application, as it not in keeping with the surrounding buildings 

in the close, it will block light to opposite houses & effect their privacy.
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